

NAME: _____

DATE: _____

SCORE: _____ /50

A  Listen to the interview. Then read the sentences and choose the correct answer.

- 1 Peter *thinks / doesn't think* that Anna's résumé is very interesting.
- 2 Anna *can / can't* work more than one day a week.
- 3 Anna *has / hasn't* been interested in design for very long.
- 4 In this position, Anna *would / wouldn't* work directly with clients.
- 5 Anna *has / hasn't* prepared herself for the interview.

_____ / 10 (2 points each)

B Choose the correct answer.

EXAMPLE To be an *extrovert* / introvert is to be quite shy and to enjoy spending time alone.

- 1 To be *the life of the party / reserved* is to be entertaining and popular with other people.
- 2 To *interact / speak up* is to talk to other people or do things with them.
- 3 To *attract attention / socialize* is to cause people to notice or look at you.
- 4 To *speak softly / feel left out* is to think you are not wanted in a situation.
- 5 To *speak up / be reserved* is to raise your voice so that you are heard.
- 6 To *socialize / show off* is to go to social events and meet and talk to people.
- 7 To be *reserved / the life of the party* is to be a quiet person and not share your feelings easily.
- 8 To *show off / enjoy the company of others* is to do something on purpose to impress other people.

_____ / 8 (1 point each)

C Choose the correct answer.

EXAMPLE That meal was ____! I'm never going back to that restaurant.

A disgusting B fabulous C irritating

1 I have an ____ feeling that this exam is going to go badly.

A impressive B uneasy C irritating

2 The view from the top of the mountain was very _____. We could even see the ocean in the distance.

A satisfying B impressive C uneasy

3 I was just thinking about you when you called! It was really ____.

A irritating B tense C weird

4 We had a ____ vacation in Cancun with all the family. I can't wait to go back again!

A fabulous B satisfying C tense

5 When I finish playing the piano and people applaud, it is very ____.

A satisfying B fabulous C stunning

6 I've been studying for hours and worrying about the exam. I feel very ____!

A irritating B tense C stunning

7 The movie was about these huge insects. They were so _____. I couldn't watch most of it!

A uneasy B satisfying C creepy

_____ / 7 (1 points each)

D Reduce the relative clause to complete the sentence. If not possible, just copy the clause.

EXAMPLE My mom, who has always been a big fan, asked for his autograph.

My mom, always a big fan, asked for his autograph.

1 Her sister, who you never met, is a world-famous actress.

Her sister, _____, is a world-famous actress.

2 Those who were late for the show didn't get a refund for their tickets.

Those _____ didn't get a refund for their tickets.

3 Cars that are parked by the entrance will be fined.

Cars _____ will be fined.

4 They only contacted the people whose addresses were on the list.

They only contacted the people _____.

5 This is the museum where my favorite painting is.

This is the museum _____.

6 The last exam, which was the shortest of the three, was the most difficult.

The last exam, _____, was the most difficult.

7 These are the ideas that I had this morning.

These are the ideas _____.

8 My friend Carol, who is a very famous doctor, is the person you should speak to.

My friend Carol, _____, is the person you should speak to.

____ / 8 (1 point each)

E Rewrite the sentences using a present participle.

EXAMPLE They're waiting for a flight and texting on their cell phones.

They're waiting for a flight, texting on their cell phones.

1 In the picture, we could see people who were shopping at the stores.

2 This report will be useful for those who live in the north of the country.

3 The audience stood up and clapped when he came back to the stage.

4 Our apartment is always full of neighbors, who chat and drink coffee.

5 We sat at the library and studied for the exams.

6 I could hear the children, who were playing in the other room.

7 They stayed at the club for hours and had lots of fun.

____ / 7 (1 point each)

F Read the article. Then read the questions and choose the correct answers.

The benefits of internships

Doing an internship can be a great way of preparing yourself for the world of work ahead. Here are some benefits one can bring you.

A Making work real

An internship will give you a better idea of what the job will really be like. It's a great opportunity to try out work and apply the knowledge learned in college in a practical way, without having to make a big commitment. You will find out if the job is as you imagined and whether it would suit you. It can also help you set some important career goals.

B Developing new skills

The experience of interacting with a real team can help develop or improve soft skills such as decision making, planning, time management, and communication skills, which will be essential later on. Learning to work with people you don't know and coping with a new environment might be a challenge, but it will be a rewarding one and will give you greater confidence.

C Growing your professional network

It is also a fantastic opportunity to get to know other professionals and make new contacts for the future. If people enjoy working with you, they might offer you a position at the company, recommend you to other professionals they know, or let you know about vacancies that might interest you.

D Improving your employability

Internships are a great way of building your résumé and making it a little more impressive. You can add the experience to your résumé and personal statements for future job applications. It will also give you something specific to talk about in interviews and show off skills you have used or developed in a real work environment.

- 1 Who is the article written for?
 - A employers
 - B college students
 - C young professionals
- 2 Which sections of the article talk about the importance of working with other people?
 - A "Making work real" and "Developing new skills".
 - B "Developing new skills" and "Growing your professional network".
 - C "Growing your professional network" and "Improving your employability".
- 3 Which benefit of doing an internship cannot be inferred from the text?
 - A It can help you decide which type of work you want to do.
 - B It might help you find a real full-time job in the future.
 - C It will help you get a job without having an interview.
- 4 Which could be considered the author's opinion about internships?
 - A a fabulous opportunity
 - B a necessary challenge
 - C a satisfying experience
- 5 Which benefit does the writer think is the most important?
 - A making work real
 - B improving your employability
 - C the text doesn't say

_____ / 10 (2 points each)